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ST. PATRICK CHURCH & SHRINE



Contact Us 

Secretary: Christy Cool (859) 356-5151 

Hospital/Nursing Home 

Visit: 

Fr. Jeff VonLehmen  

Paul Washnock 

(859) 356-5151 

School Principal: Pam Nunnelley (859) 344-7040 

(859) 356-5151 

CCD Religious  Education 

Administrators: 

Mallory Hamilton 

Stephanie Profitt 

(859) 356-5151 

Acolyte, Worship Minis-

tries, Sick & Homebound: 

Paul Washnock  (859 -356-5151  

Deacon Peter Freeman freemapj54@gmail.com (859) 356-5151 

Bereavement, Welcome   

Committee & Altar Socie-

ty: 

Judy Schneider      

Mary Ann Wilson  

(859) 356-9562

(859) 356-6498 

Joyful Noise Choir: Joe Ising (513) 616-4463 

Parish Hall:  Pam Nunnelley (859) 356-5151 

Pastor, Spiritual  

Direction, Adult For-

mation 

Fr. Jeff VonLehmen  859-356-5151 

Mass Schedule 

Sunday Masses 

Saturday 4:30 PM 

Sunday 8:30 AM 

  11:00 AM 

Holy Day Mass schedule see 

inside bulletin 

Daily Masses 

Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday & 

Friday 7:35 AM 

Wednesday (Evening Only) 

7:00 PM 
First Saturday Month every 

month 8am 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Adoration Chapel 
Open 24 hours a day,   7 days a 

week. 

 

Jesus is waiting for You. 

St. Patrick Primary School  
Phone: (859) 344-7040  

 

Website: http://stpat.school/ 

Facebook:  StPatrickTMSchool 

Communications: For more info  

or schedule a tour text the keyword  stpatschool to the number 

84576 & select Enrollment Info Request or: 

https://stpatricktm.flocknote.com/ 

signup/81184 

Sacraments 

Baptism For more infor-

mation , please visit the parish 

website.  Baptism classes are 

generally held at 10am on the 

first Saturday of every month.  

Please call the office to register 

for class or register through 

the parish website. 

Eucharist, Confirmation, & 

Sacrament of the Sick  

Contact the parish office. 

Reconciliation Every Saturday 

12-1 pm or contact Fr. Jeff any-

time for an appointment. 

Holy Orders Contact Father 

Mike Hennigan at (859) 392-

1500.  

Matrimony You must contact 

the parish at least six months 

in advance to the desired date.  

Please complete a Wedding 

Registration form to schedule 

a wedding.  It is a good idea to 

confirm the date with the par-

ish first before reserving a re-

ception hall as that date may 

not be available. For more in-

formation, please visit the par-

ish website. 

All adults are welcome to join us!!! 

HAVE YOU THOUGHT ABOUT  
BECOMING CATHOL IC…  

OR W ANT TO STRENGTHEN YOUR FAITH  

Want to know more about the gifts of God, His Grace & Mercy, present in the church,  

Maybe sacraments are for you? Classes 9:50am on Sundays during CCD 

 

 

 

 

 

(859) 356-5151 

https://stpat.church/Spiritual-Formation/RCIA-Program/RCIA-Information-Request 

Pray For:  Killian Hamilton, Bob Kemper, Randy Smith, Joan Jasper, 

Sandy Johnson, The Carneal Family, Viola Cleo Brad-

shaw, Dave Wambgans 

Repose of: James Bertram, Sr. 

Please contact the office to add someone to the list. 

October 7th, 

2024  

to  

October 13th, 

2024 

Mon 7:35 AM Repose of Patrick Dougherty 

Tue 7:35 AM Repose of Christian Burkhardt, Jr. 

Wed 

 

7:35 AM 

 7:00 PM 

Repose of All of the Souls of the Faithfully Departed 
 

Repose of Joe Schuler 

Fri 7:35 AM 
 

Repose of Renee Adams and Repose of Laverne Keene 

Sat 4:30 PM 

 

Repose of Pal and Betty Schadler 

Sun 8:30 AM 

11:00 AM 

Mass for the People of the Parish 
 
Repose of Myra Humphrey 

http://stpat.school/
https://stpatricktm.flocknote.com/signup/81184
https://stpatricktm.flocknote.com/signup/81184
https://stpat.church/Spiritual-Formation/RCIA-Program/RCIA-Information-Request


Fr. Jeff & Spiritual Direction 
Fr. Jeff will be available in the church at 

certain times for Spiritual Direction.  In 

the case of youth, please bring another 

person along.  If you have a time sched-

uled, please feel free to come to the 

church.  He is available for about 20-30 

minutes per person.  However, he will 

make himself available for longer if need-

ed.  Spiritual Direction is a way to help an 

individual discern how the spirit is leading 

the person.  The role of a spiritual direc-

tor is not to direct attention to oneself, 

rather it is to help the directed focus on 

Christ and sort out confusion or obsta-

cles.  Confession is also available during 

these times.  Please contact Fr. Jeff if you 

would like to schedule a time to meet 

with him contact the parish office.  

 

Sick & Homebound 
If you know of someone in our parish that 

is: in the hospital, nursing home, sick and/

or is homebound, or is in need of the sac-

rament of the anointing of the sick, 

please notify us by calling the parish 

office or email the secretary.  Due to pri-

vacy laws we are no longer automatically 

notified unless someone tells us.  Please 

help us serve our fellow brothers and sis-

ters in the parish that are in need of this 

ministry.  Your help in serving them is 

welcomed and greatly appreciated!  

 

Thank you and Christ’s Peace, 

Fr. Jeff  

 

Grief Support Group– Come and be 

comforted.  A group for the bereaved, 

meets at 9:00am in the parish hall, the 

second Saturday of the month. Each 

session explores mourning through 

scripture, prayer, reflection, activities, 

and faith sharing. All materials and re-

freshments are provided.  

 

Ladies Altar Society meets 7pm every 

4th Tuesday each month in the Parish 

Hall.  

 

Liturgical Ministry Volunteers—More 

volunteers are needed: Extraordinary 

Eucharistic Minister of Holy Communion 

(EMHC), Lector, Server & Usher. All vol-

unteers 18 & over must be VIRTUS 

compliant. Choose specific time frames, 

request a sub for your scheduled posi-

tion. http://www.rotundasoftware.com/no

-dl/ministry/knock?enroll=1 or call office. 

 

New Info- Men’s Group– Ready or not, 

we’re coming back! 

Beginning in November, the group 

will begin meeting on Wednesday 

night at 6pm in the Mercy Risen Cen-

ter. More dates and details to come! 

Parish Nurse Ministry -blood pressure 

screenings offered the first weekend of 

each month.  Call the office or contact 

Judy Schneider if you are interested in 

helping with this ministry. 

 

Project Rachel—God’s Greatest   De-

sire is to Forgive if you have ever had 

an abortion experience, the Catholic 

Church wants to reach out to you and 

offer healing and reconciliation through 

Project Rachel, a confidential ministry 

for women and men.  For more infor-

mation, please call our Project Rachel 

confidential telephone number at: (859) 

392-1547. 

 

 

 

 

Our donations for October will go to: 

  
Please say this prayer when assembling 

your donation then come place it on the 

shelf by elevator in the upstairs hallway. 

 

 

A Prayer of Thanksgiving 

Thank you Lord, for making my life free 

of serious want.  Protect those in need 

with food this day.  Give me a chance 

to nourish the poor through my com-

passion.  Help me to see the hungry 

and never turn away.  We ask this 

through Christ our Lord.  Amen. 

 

Parish Ministries 

VIRTUS & Volunteering 

Safe Environment Requirements 

All volunteers and coaches must be  

VIRTUS compliant before they may partici-

pate. 

The first step is to contact the parish office. 

Compliance 

1. Fill out parish application form. 

2. Register online at www.virtus.org, sign 

up for & attend a class and submit a 

background check. 

3. Background check cleared. 

4. Read the bulletins within 30 days of the 

first Sunday each month. 

 

For more information visit the diocesan 

website: 

 

https://covdio.org/safe-environment/how-

do-i-start/ 

Welcome House, Inc. 

 
They are in need of: 

 

Non perishable food, paper 

products, gently used clothing 

 

 

http://www.rotundasoftware.com/no-dl/ministry/knock?enroll=1
http://www.rotundasoftware.com/no-dl/ministry/knock?enroll=1
http://www.virtus.org
https://covdio.org/safe-environment/how-do-i-start/
https://covdio.org/safe-environment/how-do-i-start/


 

Stewardship Thank you for your 

almsgiving, as we have much to 

do for further development of min-

istries and maintenance here! 

Offertory Program Pledge Amount: $ 7,068.00 

TOTAL REGULAR OFFERTORY $6,826.67    

TOTAL BUILDING FUND $3,386.40  

Maintenance & Repair          (Now included in Building Fund) 

Loan Balance as of 10/1/24                                         $275,830.03 

Parish School Development/Assistance $160.00 

NOTE FROM FINANCE OFFICE: Offerings given may not be reflected in 

this weeks totals depending on bank processing.  

WeShare 

When you login online, 

using your current 

email address and 

password, you will 

see the new landing page & Improvements.  

Securely make a gift by texting 

You’ll be asked to register if it's your first time. 

Don’t forget to save our giving number in your 

phone! You can always text EDIT to update your 

information, set up a recurring gift, and check the 

status of a gift. 

St. Patrick 2024 DPAA Update as of August 31, 2024  

Parish Goal $59,100.00  

Pledges Received $65,630.84 

*Actual Amount Collected $51,980.23 

 

CCD 2024-2025 SCHOOL YEAR 

(Preschool Age 4—8th Grade) 

 In Person & Homeschool Classes Available 
 

CLASS SCHEDULE:  

 Every Sunday | 9:45 AM – 10:45 AM 

To register or get more information visit our website:  

https://stpat.church/ 

Contact Mallory Hamilton: hamiltonm@stpat.church 

or  phone: 859-356-5151. 

 

2024-25 Tuition Kindergarten - 5th Grade: $4,000/

student Pay in full or minimum monthly payments (required for 10 

months) 

LOW TUITION COST 

A special virtue based education is included to help build 

good character and bring out the image of God in each child 

REGISTRATION IS OPEN PRESCHOOL - 5th GRADE 

2024-2025 SCHOOL YEAR 

Enrollment for all day Kindergarten thru 5th Grade is open to everyone. We 

welcome  enrollment to all children regardless of race,  religious affiliation, 

national origin or sex. Preschool Student Enrollment: There is a  registration 

fee of $100.00 due at the time of  enrollment for all students, and we require 

a copy of your child's birth certificate, social security card, and current im-

munization record. Your enrollment is not complete until we receive these 

three forms and your registration fee. Not Ready to Enroll… But Would 

Like to Request More Information: nunnelleyp@stpat.school  

For tuition assistance and more information or if you are interested in a  

tour, contact us at   nunnelleyp@stpat.school  or call (859) 344-7040.  

For More Information Visit Our Website: http://stpat.school/ 

 

Thank you! 

https://stpat.church/
http://stpat.school/


Parish News & Local Events 

 

For the high school students in our parish– We are hoping to send them for a weekend 
retreat to Steubenville next summer. It is such a wonderful experience. We are looking for 
2 co-leaders to support the paper work, promote the weekend, and attend the event. We al-
ready have adult volunteers for chaperones! If  you’re interested in helping in any capaci-
ty, please contact Christy in the parish office. 

Want to be a Cursillta?  Weekends forming now!! - Cursillo is a fresh course in Christi-
anity. To try to explain a Cursillo to someone who has never experienced it is difficult and 
somewhat mystifying. The reason behind the mystery is God! No one can fully explain how 
God touches each person in His special and unique way.  ************Women’s Fall– 
November  7th—10th For more information see the Diocese of Covington Cursillo on 
the internet or call parishioner Sandy at 859-620-3215. 

Calling all Future Holy Cross Indians- Come cheer on our Holy Cross High School Ath-
letes!  Students and One Parent receive free admission: 
10/2- Girls’ Soccer 5:00pm at Eva G. Farris Sports Complex 
 ****RESCHEDULED DATE: 10/11 Football 7:00pm at Thomas More University  

GARDEN UPDATE- Thanking God for the much-needed rain. 
You've seen the bounty picked and left on the church wall to share with each oth-
er. We hope you have been able to enjoy these with your family. 
As the season comes to an end we are still harvesting yellow squash, acorn 
squash, tomatoes, kale, broccoli, cauliflower, beets, turnips... 
Padre's Patch is meant as a blessing for the parishioners as well as the homeless 
kitchens in our area. 
We will be looking to start back up in the spring with an even broader amount of 
vegetables. 
Please consider volunteering, alone or with a friend, next season.  
Contact the office if interested. Everyone is welcome to share in the garden. 
Just save Padre a tomato or two. 

Care Net of Northern Kentucky– is looking for a volunteer from St. Patrick Parish to contact 
their events coordinator with upcoming parish happenings so they could let their Moms know 
of the events. Please contact Christy in the parish office if interested. 

 



Altar Society Bake Sale  
 

Sunday, October 20th 
After the 8:30am and 11am Masses 

In the hallway leading to Parish Hall 
 



 

VIRTUS TRAININGS    

Diocesan Curia, Bishop Howard Memorial Auditorium, 1125 Madison Avenue, Covington, Ken-
tucky 41011.  Tuesday, October 22

nd
, 2024, 9:00 AM to 11:30 AM.  NEW 

  
Diocesan Curia, Bishop Howard Memorial Auditorium, 1125 Madison Avenue, Coving-
ton,  Kentucky 41011. Tuesday, October 22

nd
, 2024, 6:00 PM to 8:30 PM.   NEW 

  
Diocesan Curia, Bishop Howard Memorial Auditorium, 1125 Madison Avenue, Covington, Ken-
tucky 41011. Thursday, November 14

th
, 2024, 9:00 AM to 11:30 AM.  NEW 

  
Diocesan Curia, Bishop Howard Memorial Auditorium, 1125 Madison Avenue, Covington, Ken-
tucky 41011. Thursday, November 14

th
, 2024, 6:00 PM to 8:30 PM. NEW 

  
Diocesan Curia, Bishop Howard Memorial Auditorium, 1125 Madison Avenue, Covington, Ken-
tucky, 41011. Wednesday, December 4

th
, 2024, 9:00 AM to 11:30 AM.  NEW 

  
Diocesan Curia, Bishop Howard Memorial Auditorium, 1125 Madison Avenue, Covington, Ken-
tucky 41011. Wednesday, December 4

th
, 2024, 6:00 PM to 8:30 PM.  NEW 

   
The monthly reminder of a new bulletin posted will come from system@pub.virtus.org. 

More to Share 

 

Bishop John Iffert requests that parishes of the Diocese of Covington who would like to conduct a  
collection to support those affected by Hurricane Helene over the weekend of October 5/6th and 
Oct 12/13th.  
 
 Hurricane Helene made landfall as a devastating Category 4 storm, leaving widespread destruc-
tion across the Southeast. Due to the widespread nature of this disaster, our collected funds will 
be sent to Catholic Charities USA’s Hurricane Helene Relief Fund. Local Catholic Charities Agen-
cies are on the ground providing life-sustaining assistance. 100% of donations go to helping 
those affected by this disaster. 
  
 We will forward these funds to Catholic Charities USA as a gift from the people of the Diocese of 
Covington. Be assured that 100 percent of the funds collected will go directly to helping those 
affected by this disaster.            

   

Thank you for your consideration of this effort and please remember those 

who continue to suffer from this tragedy in your prayers. 

mailto:system@pub.virtus.org


 

 

 



 
Monday Evenings  6:45pm - 8pm  October 7, 2024—November 25, 2024 

Mercy Risen Center           Cost is $30       Financial Assistance available 

Any questions, please contact Christy in Parish Office 859-356-5151 

Begins this Monday! 

 

Walk in Registrations are welcome. 



Part-time Nurse Position- The Benedictine Sisters of St. Walburg Monastery in Villa Hills, KY 

are seeking a nurse for three or four evenings a week, 3 p.m. to 11 p.m. and possibly one day a 

week, 6:30 a.m. to 2:30 p.m. and PRN. This position will be responsible for attention to patient 

care functions ensuring for the care and comfort of the residents of our infirmary. Knowledge, 

Skills and Abilities Required LPN, RN or BSN Two years successful experience in the field of 

nursing, gerontology or home health care Salary range: $25-30 per hour. For more information, 

please contact Sr. Nancy at (859) 322-9433. 

 

SATURDAY, OCTOBER 12TH – Join the Covington Diocesan Division, World Apostolate 

of Fatima, USA, OUR LADY’S BLUE ARMY at OUR LADY’S FARM, 5820 HWY 159 N. Fal-

mouth, KY 41040 to commemorate the “107th Anniversary of the Miracle of 
the Sun” that occurred in Fatima, Portugal. Rosary begins at 11 am followed by 

a Procession with Our Lady of Fatima statue with Mass celebrated at 11:30 am with 
Father Michael Grady. Bring flowers for your Mother and a dessert to share. For more 
information contact 859.442.7053. 

 

SACRED HEART DISCERNMENT DINNER- October 13, 2024 Sunday 5-8 
PM at St. Thomas Parish – 500 S. Ft. Thomas Ave, Ft. Thomas, 41075 

The Sacred Heart Discernment Dinners are an opportunity for men ages 14+ who 

are discerning a call to the Priesthood and their families to meet with the Diocesan 

Vocations Director, Fr. Conor Kunath, to have their questions and concerns ad-

dressed over a casual dinner.  There is no charge for this dinner, but we do ask for 

an RSVP to sbarnes@covdio.org to be sure enough food is provided. 

 

ROSARY RALLY - Please join us for our 11th annual Public Square Rosary Rally on Saturday, 

October 12, from 12:00 to 1:00. Our purpose is to offer reparation for the sins and offenses com-

mitted against the Immaculate Heart of Mary and to fervently pray for the conversion of our coun-

try. We will be praying the Patriotic Rosary in which each Hail Mary calls down the Blood of Jesus 

on each of the 50 states by name. It will be held here in Alexandria at Tribute Park at the intersec-

tion of U.S.27 and Rt. 10. Park in the gravel driveway off of Rt. 10 or in the Community Center lot. 

 

Do you have questions about Confession?  You can bring them to the 
next Morning of Reflection mini-retreat on Saturday, October 19

th
 at St. Joseph 

Parish in Cold Spring. The discussion begins at 9AM, followed by Mass at 
10AM.  During Adoration afterward, you will be able to give yourself the gift of a 
good Confession. All are welcome: no registration needed and there is no cost.  St. 
Joseph Parish, 4011 Alexandria Pike, Cold Spring, KY 41076 

  

Trail of the Churches Pilgrimage – Oct. 12, 2024- Youth and families are invited to participate 

in the Trail of Churches Pilgrimage hosted by the Diocesan Catholic Committee on Scouting. Par-

ticipants will learn about local Catholic history, art, and faith. All are welcome. You do not need to 

be a Scout to participate. More information at https://covdio.org/youth/  

mailto:sbarnes@covdio.org
https://covdio.org/youth/


 

 

 

 

2024 – 2025 Workshops on the Old Testament with Father Timothy P. Schehr 

The Office of Catechesis and Evangelization is announcing nine individual workshops on 
the Books of the Old Testament presented by Father Timothy P. Schehr. Father Schehr is a 
retired biblical scholar and former professor at Mount St. Mary’s School of Theology at the Ath-
enaeum of Ohio. He has a B.A., M.Div. and an M.A. from the Athenaeum of Ohio. He also has 
a Ph.D. from Hebrew Union College. 

Workshops are all held Saturday morning, 9:00 – 11:30 a.m., Curia Office 

2024 Workshops – Genesis: Nov. 16, Exodus: Nov. 23, Leviticus: Dec. 7, Numbers: Dec. 14. 

2025 Workshops – Deuteronomy: March 8, Joshua: March 15, Judges: March 22, Ruth: May 
17, 1 & 2 Samuel: May 24. 

Everyone is welcome to attend! The cost for each workshop is $35. For more information and 
to register visit covdio.org/bible-workshops. 

The workshops will be held in Bishop Howard Memorial Auditorium (Curia Office), 1125 Madi-
son Ave., Covington, KY 41011. 

  

REVIVE! Oct 13, 2024 
St. Thomas Parish invites youth and families of the diocese to an encounter with Jesus and 
others through music, witness, Eucharistic adoration, and confession, followed by games and 
refreshments. Event will be at St. Thomas, Fort Thomas 2:30 pm – 5:00 pm. RSVP by 
emailing mjohnson@stthomasnky.org. 

  
Inclusive Education Sacramental Strategies Workshop – Oct. 19, 2024 
For catechists and all who desire to empower and minister to all learners. Presented by the 
FIRE Foundation and Janie Zembrodt. Janie is a passionately Catholic inclusive education 
coach, mom, and teacher. Workshop will be 9:00 am -10:30 am at St. Pius School. RSVP 
by Oct. 14, 2024  https://covdio.org/oce/ 

  
 
SUMMIT 24 – November 15-17, 2024 

High School Retreat “Rejoicing in Hope” will be held at Thomas More University. (Not an over-

night retreat). Early bird registration by Oct. 30, 2024, at https://covdio.org/youth/ 

 

 

The Healing Touch of Jesus Retreat– Woman’s Healing Touch Retreat at Blessed Sacra-

ment Undercroft (2409 Dixie Highway) on October 19th from 8:30am to 3:30pm. Cost is $50. 

Mass, Talks, Confession, Adoration, Light Breakfast & Lunch. Contact Lisa Laudenslayer  for 

registration information at :  lisalauden@gmail.com 

More Local Events to Share 

https://covdio.org/bible-workshops/
mailto:mjohnson@stthomasnky.org
https://covdio.org/oce/
https://covdio.org/youth/


DIOCESAN NEWS AND INFORMATION 

Safe Environment Information 

 All volunteers at church, school, or parish 

events, must be  VIRTUS compliant before 

they may participate. Please contact the 

Safe Environment Office with any questions 

or concerns. 

VIRTUS Online: Please visit the following website to learn more 

about VIRTUS: VIRTUS® Online (virtusonline.org) Note: To access 

your existing VIRTUS account: www.virtusonline.org, enter you user 

id and password. If your account is suspended contact your primary 

location where you volunteer or are employed.  Your primary location 

contact information is found under your Contact Tab.  

Pastoral Services 

Ministry for Separated or Divorced 
New Beginnings is an 8-week program that provides the opportunity 
to heal and move forward despite a complicated situation. Led by 
facilitators who have been through their own personal losses, this 
program invites participants to move toward their own new begin-
nings. Register for Next session, registration is required. Visit 

https://covdio.org/newbeginnings-2/ or  call (859) 392-1592. 

 

Marriage Encounter: Visit the Worldwide Marriage Encounter web-

site for upcoming weekends. Register online at https://wwme.org/ or 

call (513) 251-1940.  

Retrouvaille: For couples in troubled marriages, Retrouvaille is a 

program of healing and renewal consisting of one weekend and six 

follow-up sessions over the course of three months. Contact infor-

mation: www.cincyretrouvaille.org or (513) 456-5413.  

Catholic Charities 

Never. Lose. Hope. Do you have family or a friend in jail or pris-

on? Are you looking for a safe, welcoming community where you 

will be accepted without judgement? Join us the 3rd Tuesday of 

every month from 6:30-7:30pm for a free support group. All are 

Welcome! Come to Catholic Charities, 3629 Church Street, Coving-

ton, KY 41015. For more information contact Dave Capella at dcapel-

la@covingtoncharities.org or 581-8974 ext 117.  

Foreclosure/Delinquency Housing Counseling:  There are many 

options to homeowners. Become informed. Groups and individual 

sessions available. For more information call Catholic Charities at 859

-581-8974.  

Parish Kitchen- Pickett’s Corner will repair and distribute bicycles to 

those in need in the area. Bicycles will  help folks get to their jobs. 

Volunteers are needed at Parish Kitchen during lunchtime (11:30am-

1:30pm) to repair bikes. Volunteers are also needed to collect and 

repair bikes at their home for the Parish Kitchen. Please respond to 

pickettscorner23@gmail.com 

 

 
 

 

 

 

  

FREE SUPPORT GROUP-Parents of Addicted 
Loved Ones, (PAL)-PAL meets 2nd and 
4th  Wednesday from 6:30 to 8:00 p.m. at Cath-
olic Charities.  Provides continuing education 
and support, no charge, for parents with a son, 
daughter or spouse suffering from addiction to 
alcohol or drugs. No cost. Just come. Catholic 
Charities, 3629 Church Street, Latonia, KY 
41015. For more information contact Client Care 
at 859-581-8974 

http://www.virtusonline.org/virtus/
http://www.virtusonline.org


Experience the great treasures of  
the Spiritual Exercises of St. Ignatius 

of Loyola as you deepen your 
relationship with Christ

while on an Ignatian
weekend retreat.

MEN’S IGNATIAN 
WEEKEND RETREAT
A Taste of the Spiritual Exercises
 
Fr. David Watson, SJ, will lead the retreatants through 
a prayerful overview of the Spiritual Exercises of St. 
Ignatius of Loyola. We will consider in prayer and 
silence some of the main movements that St. Ignatius 
outlines in his Spiritual Exercises: to gain a deeper 
understanding of God’s mercy, to know Jesus more 
and more through His life, death, and resurrection, 
and finally a learning to appreciate the love of God 
in our lives.

Your retreat includes opportunities for:

•    Mass		         •    Reconciliation
•    Rosary
•    Adoration
•    Healing Service

5361 S. Milford Rd. Milford, OH 45150   |  513.248.3500   |   www.jesuitspiritualcenter.com

October 18 - 20, 2024

$310, includes private room 
and meals during your stay

Arrupe Building at the 
Jesuit Spiritual Center

To register: 
online: jesuitspiritualcenter.com/retreats 
email: reservations@jesuitspiritualcenter.com 
phone: (513)248-3500 ext. 10

Learn more about JSC: 
jesuitspiritualcenter.com

•    Stations of the Cross
•    Spiritual Direction
•    Silent Reflection

Fr. David Watson, SJ, is the Director of Adult Ministry at the Jesuit Spiritual Center. He 
has had experience in a wide variety of ministries: a campus minister in high school and 
university settings, an assistant superior of a Jesuit health care community, and a pastoral 
leader in parishes in Cleveland, Detroit, and Toledo. He has served in Jesuit ministries in the 
United States, Ireland, India, and Nepal. He has a great interest in Jesuit history and in his 
own family history and genealogy.

“Hope does not disappoint.” - Romans 5:5



 








